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Atlas of Structural Geology - Soumyajit Mukherjee 2020-12-10
This second edition of Atlas of Structural Geology features a broad and
inclusive range of high-quality mesoscale and microscale full-color
photographs, descriptions, and captions related to the deformation of
rocks and geologic structures. It is a multicontributed, comprehensive
reference that includes submissions from many of the world’s leading
structural geologists, making it one of the most thorough and
comprehensive references available to the geoscience community. All
types of structures are featured, including those related to ductile and
brittle shear zones, sigma and delta structures, mineral fish, duplexes
and trapezoids, shear-related folds, and flanking structures in the
mesoscale and microscale. This second edition features new and
expanded coverage, including seismic-image interpretation, landslide
deformations, flowing glacial structures, and more than 150 new fullcolor images to illustrate the geologic features. A stunning collection of
the world’s most beautiful and arresting geologic structures, this book is
the ideal resource to illustrate key concepts in geology. Presents more
than 400 top-quality, full-color photographs contributed by the world’s
most respected structural geologists Features a broad range of
morphological variations of geologic structures, making it the most up-todate and inclusive reference of its kind Aids researchers in developing
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mathematical and analogue models on the peculiarity and uniqueness of
the world’s most iconic structures
An Integrative Rights-based Approach to Human Development in Africa Dejo Olowu 2009
An integrative rights-based approach to human development in Africaby
Dejo Olowu2009ISBN: 978-0-9814124-6-7Pages: x 322Print version:
AvailableElectronic version: Free PDF available.
Ethiopian Yearbook of International Law 2016 - Zeray Yihdego
2017-06-09
This first volume of EtYIL focuses on issues concerning the developing
world in general and (the Horn of) Africa – and Ethiopia – specifically. It
argues that rebalancing the international law narrative to reflect Africa’s
legitimate interests is an urgent priority, and can only succeed through
the fair representation of African countries in the creation and
interpretation of international law.The book begins by reflecting on the
ICJ’s West African Cases and provides a unique perspective on
decolonisation as a source of jus cogens and obligations erga omnes. This
is followed by a comprehensive analysis of the reception of international
law in the Ethiopian legal system, and of the potential implications of
Ethiopia joining the WTO. The book then delves into such topical issues
as the relationship between competition for natural resources and
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international investment law, the UN Global Goals and the fledgling
international climate change regime, with particular emphasis on the
Paris Climate Agreement and their implications for developing countries.
Further issues include the Declaration of Principles on the Grand
Ethiopian Renaissance Dam signed by Ethiopia, Sudan and Egypt in light
of Nile colonial treaties and contemporary international watercourses
law, as well as selected legal implications of the armed conflict in South
Sudan. Gathering high-quality scholarship from diverse researchers, and
examining a constellation of critical international law issues affecting
developing countries, especially African countries, the book offers a
unique resource.
Model Law on Access to Information for Africa and other regional
instruments: Soft law and human rights in Africa - Ololade Shyllon
2018-01-01
Model Law on Access to Information for Africa and other regional
instruments: Soft law and human rights in Africa Edited by Ololade
Shyllon 2018 ISBN: 978-1-920538-87-3 Pages: 255 Print version:
Available Electronic version: Free PDF available About the publication
The adoption in 2013 of the Model Law on Access to Information for
Africa by the African Commission on Human and Peoples’ Rights is an
important landmark in the increasing elaboration of human rights-related
soft law standards in Africa. Although non-binding, the Model Law
significantly influenced the access to information landscape on the
continent. Since the adoption of the Model Law, the Commission adopted
several General Comments. The AU similarly adopted Model Laws such
as the African Union Model Law on Internally Displaced Persons in
Addressing Internal Displacement in Africa. This collection of essays
inquires into the role and impact of soft law standards within the African
human rights system and the AU generally. It assesses the extent to
which these standards induced compliance, and identifies factors that
contribute to generating such compliance. This book is a collection of
papers presented at a conference organised by the Centre for Human
Rights, University of Pretoria, with the financial support of the
government of Norway, through the Royal Norwegian Embassy in
yearbook-university-of-pretoria-2015-pdf

Pretoria. Following the conference, the papers were reviewed and
reworked. Table of Contents Acknowledgments Preface Contributors
Abbreviations and acronyms PART I: THE MODEL LAW AND ITS
INFLUENCE ON ACCESS TO INFORMATION IN AFRICA Introduction
Ololade Shyllon The impact of the Model Law on Access to Information
for Africa Fola Adeleke Implementing a Model Law on Access to
Information in Africa: Lessons from the Americas Marianna Belalba and
Alan Sears The implementation of the constitutional right of access to
information in Africa: Opportunities and challenges Ololade Shyllon
PART II: COUNTRY STUDIES The Model Law on Access to Information
for Africa and the struggle for the review and passage of the Ghanaian
Right to Information Bill of 2013 Ugonna Ukaigwe The impact of the
Model Law on Access to Information for Africa on Kenya’s Access to
Information framework Anne Nderi The Sudanese Access to Information
Act 2015: A step forward? Ali Abdelrahman Ali Compliance through
decoration: Access to information in Zimbabwe Nhlanhla Ngwenya PART
III: INFLUENCE OF SOFT LAW WITHIN THE AFRICAN HUMAN
RIGHTS SYSTEM Soft law and legitimacy in the African Union: The case
of the Pretoria Principles on Ending Mass Atrocities Pursuant to Article
4(h) of the AU Constitutive Act Busingye Kabumba The incorporation of
the thematic resolutions of the African Commission into the domestic
laws of African countries Japhet Biegon General Comment 1 of the
African Commission of the African Commission on Human and Peoples’
Rights: A source of norms and standard setting on sexual and
reproductive health and rights Ebenezer Durojaye The African Union
Model Law on Internally Displaced Persons: A critique Romola Adeola
Selected bibliography
South Africa in the Global Economy - Greg Mills 1995
Disability and Sexuality in Zimbabwe - Christine Peta 2017-10-25
Disabled women represent one of the most marginalised minority groups
in the world, hence they are largely silent while their sexuality is
ignored, suppressed, forbidden and buried underneath the carpet. Until
recently, most of the Global Northern published literature on the subject

2/19

Downloaded from blog.thelondonwesthollywood.com on by
guest

of the sexuality of disabled women has predominantly been constructed
from hearsay and second-hand narratives in studies which draw from the
perspectives of parents, service providers and advocates, without much
consultation of the relevant women. By facilitating the voice of disabled
women in Zimbabwe and illuminating their experiences of sexuality, this
book hopes to shift the experiences of sexuality of disabled women from
the periphery of society to the fore. Disability and Sexuality in Zimbabwe
presents original research on an issue that is thus far not found in local
research data. Whilst addressing the paucity of literature on the subject,
the book informs policy and practice and enhances the existing body of
knowledge by making recommendations towards the development of a
disability and sexuality framework that is rooted in the African context.
This book is of interest to students and scholars of African studies,
disability studies, sociology, psychology, social work, nursing, education
studies, geography, women’s and gender studies and interdisciplinary
studies. Additional audiences include a wide range of health, social care,
and educational professionals and practitioners, as well donors, disabled
people’s organisations, charities, government departments, NGOs,
supranational organisations, and policy makers
Human rights and democratic governance in Kenya: A post-2007
appraisal - John Osogo Ambani 2015-08-21
This publication is a collection of essays on human rights and democratic
governance in Kenya in the period after the 2007 post-elections violence.
After surviving the trauma of electoral violence, the country soon
embarked on a journey towards reconstruction by engaging in, among
other things, intense re-evaluation of the then existing system of laws
and institutions. In the process, the daunting task has been to reverse
the flawed systems that have been in existence for many decades and in
their place entrench systems that would promote and respect democratic
governance and human rights. This publication, therefore, documents
the extent of the country’s reconstruction since 2007, and makes
recommendations for the way forward for the recovery of the state.
Yearbook on International Investment Law and Policy 2014-2015 Andrea K. Bjorklund 2016-10-28
yearbook-university-of-pretoria-2015-pdf

Several themes emerge in this 2014-2015 edition of the Yearbook. The
first is a notable focus on country and region-specific developments.
Different articles focus on key developments in such countries as
Australia, Brazil, China, Ghana, India, Indonesia, Russia, and South
Africa. Others focus on regional innovations, in particular in Latin
America. A second area of attention is reform, and proposals for reform,
in investor-state dispute settlement and in investment law generally. The
third theme is the continued concern about states' regulatory autonomy
and the importance of their retaining ability to protect the interests of
their nationals. A fourth theme concerns the continued contribution that
investment arbitration makes to the development of international law,
and the influence that it is starting to have on other areas of law,
whether that is as a source of inspiration in the interpretation of other
norms or as a source of potentially powerful persuasive authority given
the "teeth" that investment law has with respect to enforcement.
Included are the winning memorials of the FDI Moot for both 2014 and
2015. In 2014 a team from the University of Ottawa submitted the
winning claimant's memorial, while students from Harvard Law School
submitted the winning respondent's memorial. In 2015, Harvard
repeated its stellar performance, again winning best respondent's
memorial. The winning claimant's memorial in 2015 was submitted by
students from the National and Kapodistrian University of Athens. These
excellent memorials reveal once again the growing interest of students in
international investment law and demonstrate a striving for excellence
and an enthusiasm for grappling with intellectually challenging issues.
African Disability Rights Yearbook Volume 5 2017 - Charles Ngwena
2017-01-01
About the publication The African Disability Rights Yearbook addresses
disability rights within the foundational structure laid down by the
inaugural issue. The structure comprises a tripartite division between:
articles; country reports; and shorter commentaries on recent regional
and sub-regional developments. The African Disability Rights Yearbook
aims to advance disability scholarship. Coming in the wake of the United
Nations Convention on the Rights of Persons with Disabilities, it is the
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first peer-reviewed journal to focus exclusively on disability as human
rights on the African continent. It provides an annual forum for scholarly
analysis on issues pertaining to the human rights of persons with
disabilities. It is also a source for country-based reports as well as
commentaries on recent developments in the field of disability rights in
the African region. The African Disability Rights Yearbook publishes
peer-reviewed contributions dealing with the rights of persons with
disabilities and related topics, with specific relevance to Africa, Africans
and scholars of Africa. The Yearbook appears annually under the aegis of
the Centre for Human Rights, Faculty of Law, University of Pretoria. The
Yearbook is an open access online publication, see www.adry.up.ac.za
About the editors: Charles Ngwena is Professor, Department of
Constitutional Law and Legal Philosophy, Faculty of Law, University of
the Free State, South Africa. Ilze Grobbelaar‐du Plessis is a senior
lecturer and holds the degrees BIuris LLB LLM LLD from the University
of Pretoria. Helene Combrinck is Associate Professor at the Centre for
Disability Law and Policy, University of the Western Cape. Serges Djoyou
Kamgais is Senior Lecturer at TMALI (UNISA). Table of Contents
SECTION A: ARTICLES The Basic Education Act of 2013 as a tool for
advancing early childhood development and education for children with
disabilities in Kenya Mirriam Nthenge ‘Access to justice of children with
disabilities in defilement cases; a myth or reality?’ Bernadette Malunga,
Ngeyi Ruth Kanyongolo & Ngcimezile Mbano-Mweso The socio-economic
rights of children with disabilities in South Africa: A comparison between
the African Charter on the Rights and Welfare of the Child and the
Convention on the Rights of Persons with Disabilities Zita Hansungule &
Trynie Boezaart ‘De-stigmatising psychosocial disabilities in South
Africa’ Faraaz Mahomed & Michael Ashley Stein Mental illness, stigma
and disability rights in Ghana Magnus Mfoafo-M’Carthy & Jeff Grischow
Albinism in Africa: A proposed conceptual framework to understand and
effectively address a continental crisis’ Mark P Mostert & Martha M
Weich The identity question versus appropriateness of legal antidiscrimination measures: Endorsing the disability rights approach to
albinism Abdallah Possi & Ally Possi SECTION B: COUNTRY REPORTS
yearbook-university-of-pretoria-2015-pdf

Djibouti Djibril Ismail Cher Madagascar Isambilo Rabearison-Andrianjara
SECTION C: REGIONAL DEVELOPMENTS The right to the highest
attainable standard of mental health in selected African countries: A
commentary on how selected mental health laws fare against article 25
of the Convention on the Rights of Persons with Disabilities Elizabeth
Kamundia Disability rights developments in the East African Community
post-2012 Damalie Naggita-Musoke BOOK REVIEW Elizabeth Barnes
Minority body: A theory of disability Charles Ngwena
African Disability Rights Yearbook Volume 4 2016 - Charles Ngwena
2016-01-01
About the publication The African Disability Rights Yearbook addresses
disability rights within the foundational structure laid down by the
inaugural issue. The structure comprises a tripartite division between:
articles; country reports; and shorter commentaries on recent regional
and sub-regional developments. The African Disability Rights Yearbook
aims to advance disability scholarship. Coming in the wake of the United
Nations Convention on the Rights of Persons with Disabilities, it is the
first peer-reviewed journal to focus exclusively on disability as human
rights on the African continent. It provides an annual forum for scholarly
analysis on issues pertaining to the human rights of persons with
disabilities. It is also a source for country-based reports as well as
commentaries on recent developments in the field of disability rights in
the African region. The African Disability Rights Yearbook publishes
peer-reviewed contributions dealing with the rights of persons with
disabilities and related topics, with specific relevance to Africa, Africans
and scholars of Africa. The Yearbook appears annually under the aegis of
the Centre for Human Rights, Faculty of Law, University of Pretoria. The
Yearbook is an open access online publication, see www.adry.up.ac.za
About the editors: Charles Ngwena is Professor, Department of
Constitutional Law and Legal Philosophy, Faculty of Law, University of
the Free State, South Africa. Ilze Grobbelaar‐du Plessis is a senior
lecturer and holds the degrees BIuris LLB LLM LLD from the University
of Pretoria. Helene Combrinck is Associate Professor at the Centre for
Disability Law and Policy, University of the Western Cape. Serges Djoyou
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Kamgais is Senior Lecturer at TMALI (UNISA). Table of Contents Stigma
as barrier to the implementation of the Convention on the Rights of
Persons with Disabilities in Africa Mark Mostert Realising the inclusion
of youth with disabilities in political and public life in Kenya Lucianna
Thuo Reading ‘disability’ into the non-discrimination clause of the
Nigerian Constitution Ngozi Chuma Umeh Legislative mechanisms for
combating violence against children with disabilities in selected African
jurisdictions: A critical appraisal Enoch Chilemba My right to know:
Developing sexuality education resources for learners with intellectual
disability in the Western Cape, South Africa Rebecca Johns Colleen
Adnams (Re)thinking sexual access for adolescents with disabilities in
South Africa: Balancing rights and protection Paul Chappell The
development and use of Sign Language in South African schools: The
denial of inclusive education Willene Holness Implementing article 33 of
CRPD: Tanzanian approach Abdallah Possi SECTION B: COUNTRY
REPORTS Angola Eduardo Kapapelo Gabon Christophe Tchudjo Victorine
Maptue Toguem Senegal Abdoulaye Thiam Seydi Ababacar Sy Sow
SECTION C: REGIONAL DEVELOPMENTS The jurisprudence of the
committee on the rights of persons with disabilities and its implications
for Africa Innocentia Mgijima The right to work and employment in
Southern Africa: A commentary on how selected employment laws fare
against article 27 of the CRPD Dianah Msipa BOOK REVIEW Don Kulick
& Jens Rydström Loneliness and its opposite: Sex, disability, and the
ethics of engagement (2015) Paul Chappell
Yearbook on International Investment Law & Policy 2014-2015 - Andrea
K. Bjorklund 2016-09-30
Several themes emerge in this 2014-2015 edition of the Yearbook. The
first is a notable focus on country and region-specific developments.
Different articles focus on key developments in such countries as
Australia, Brazil, China, Ghana, India, Indonesia, Russia, and South
Africa. Others focus on regional innovations, in particular in Latin
America. A second area of attention is reform, and proposals for reform,
in investor-state dispute settlement and in investment law generally. The
third theme is the continued concern about states' regulatory autonomy
yearbook-university-of-pretoria-2015-pdf

and the importance of their retaining ability to protect the interests of
their nationals. A fourth theme concerns the continued contribution that
investment arbitration makes to the development of international law,
and the influence that it is starting to have on other areas of law,
whether that is as a source of inspiration in the interpretation of other
norms or as a source of potentially powerful persuasive authority given
the "teeth" that investment law has with respect to enforcement.
Included are the winning memorials of the FDI Moot for both 2014 and
2015. In 2014 a team from the University of Ottawa submitted the
winning claimant's memorial, while students from Harvard Law School
submitted the winning respondent's memorial. In 2015, Harvard
repeated its stellar performance, again winning best respondent's
memorial. The winning claimant's memorial in 2015 was submitted by
students from the National and Kapodistrian University of Athens. These
excellent memorials reveal once again the growing interest of students in
international investment law and demonstrate a striving for excellence
and an enthusiasm for grappling with intellectually challenging issues.
World Yearbook of Education 2021 - Sotiria Grek 2020-11-27
Providing a comprehensive introduction to the topic of accountability and
datafication in the governance of education, the World Yearbook of
Education 2021 considers global policy dynamics and policy enactment
processes. Chapters pay particular attention to the role of international
organizations and the private sector in the promotion of performancebased accountability (PBA) in different educational settings and at
multiple policy scales. Organized into three sections, chapters cover: the
global/local construction of accountability and datafication; global
discourse and national translations of performance-based accountability
policies; and enactments and effects of accountability and datafication,
including controversies and critical issues. With carefully chosen
international contributions from around the globe, the World Yearbook of
Education 2021 is ideal reading for anyone interested in the future of
accountability and datafication in the governance of education.
African Disability Rights Yearbook Volume 6 2018 - 2018-01-01
About the publication The African Disability Rights Yearbook aims to
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advance disability scholarship. Coming in the wake of the United Nations
Convention on the Rights of Persons with Disabilities, it is the first peerreviewed journal to focus exclusively on disability as human rights on the
African continent. It provides an annual forum for scholarly analysis on
issues pertaining to the human rights of persons with disabilities. It is
also a source for country-based reports as well as commentaries on
recent developments in the field of disability rights in the African region.
Table of Contents EDITORIAL Editorial SECTION A: ARTICLES Rather
bad than mad? A reconsideration of criminal incapacity and psychosocial
disability in South African law in light of the Convention on the Rights of
Persons with Disabilities Heléne Combrinck Legal capacity of parties
with intellectual, psycho-social and communication disabilities in
traditional courts in Kwazulu-Natal Willene Holness & Sarah Rule
Protection of the rights of persons with mental disabilities to liberty and
informed consent to treatment: A critique of Gordon Maddox Mwewa &
Others v Attorney General & Another Felicity Kayumba Kalunga & Chipo
Mushota Nkhata Rearticulating ubuntu as a viable framework for the
realisation of legal capacity in sub-Saharan Africa Louis O. Oyaro
Implementing article 13 of the Convention on the Rights of Persons with
Disabilities in South Africa: Reasonable accommodations for persons
with communication disabilities Robyn White & Dianah Msipa Leaving
the woods to see the trees: Locating and refocusing the activities of nonstate actors towards the effective promotion of access to justice of
persons with disability Azubike Onuora-Oguno SECTION B: COUNTRY
REPORTS République de Bénin Marianne Séverin Union des Comores
Youssouf Ali Mdahoma Mauritania Kedibone Chembe & Babatunde
Fagbayibo Rwanda Olwethu Sipuka The Gambia Satang Nabaneh
SECTION C: REGIONAL DEVELOPMENTS A step to zero attacks:
Reflections on the rights of persons with albinism through the lens of X v
United Republic of Tanzania Benyam Dawit Mezmur Progress towards
inclusive primary education in selected West African countries Ngozi
Chuma Umeh BOOK REVIEW Peter Blanck & Eiliónoir Flynn (eds): The
Routledge Handbook of Disability Law and Human Rights (2017) Heléne
Combrinck
yearbook-university-of-pretoria-2015-pdf

Values, Interests and Power: South African foreign policy in uncertain
times - Daniel D. Bradlow 2020-01-01
About the publication South Africa’s foreign policy makers are facing a
substantial challenge. From the advent of the democratic era in 1994
through to the early 2000s, South Africa was a highly respected actor in
international affairs with a number of impressive accomplishments in the
areas of global governance, peacekeeping and international norm
entrepreneurship. However, since that time, the country’s international
standing has declined. The value based and innovative foreign policy that
earned the early post-apartheid South African government such great
international respect has been replaced by a more transactional and
tactically driven approach to international affairs. The country’s position
as Africa’s leading economy and voice in international affairs is
increasingly being challenged by other African states. This book explores
how South Africa can develop a foreign policy strategy that is
appropriate to the uncertain times in which we live and that both helps
the country address its overwhelming domestic challenges of poverty,
inequality and unemployment and regain its former high international
reputation. The contributors to this book offer analyses and proposals for
developing such a strategy within the context of the country’s
constitutional order and institutional constraints and that addresses the
diverse and complex global and regional aspects of the country’s
international relations. Endorsements: “In this valuable book – which
should be on every diplomat’s bookshelf - some of SA’s foremost experts
offer the government frank and compelling advice on how to conduct a
much better foreign policy over the next decade. … The authors
challenge Pretoria to muster all the country’s assets and skills – and not
just those of the ruling party – to pursue only the most important foreign
policy goals. And to be guided always by the lodestar of the
Constitution.” Peter Fabricius, Foreign Policy Analyst, former Foreign
Affairs Editor at Independent Newspapers. “In this one-of-a-kind book of
twelve chapters by emerging and experienced scholars, the authors
probe into factors shaping South African foreign policy, lessons learned
and the future strategy of the country’s foreign policy in an ever-
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changing world. A compelling read for policy makers and scholars.”
Ambassador Prof Iqbal Jhazbhay, University of South Africa, Member of
the ANC’s N.E.C. International Relations Sub-Committee & former SA
Ambassador to Eritrea “This volume deserves to become a go-to classic
on South African foreign policy. Its in-depth analysis will appeal to
established experts in this area; its breadth will engage newcomers; its
insights will be useful to scholars and practitioners alike.” Professor
Amrita Narlikar, President, German Institute for Global and Area Studies
(GIGA) “This book offers compelling insights on South Africa’s foreign
policy ... These varied pieces provide textured and critical perspectives
that may help open up an avenue to re-imagine South Africa’s foreign
policy afresh in the post-Zuma years. It is a compendium that should
appeal to scholars of international relations, practitioners of foreign
policy, and the broader policy community.” Professor Mzukiso Qobo,
Head, School of Governance, University of the Witwatersrand “This
nuanced and richly detailed volume offers the reader superb analyses of
South Africa’s foreign policy ... The authors’ contributions ... present
both theoretical considerations and specific policy recommendations,
which make the book highly useful for both scholars and policy makers ...
Each chapter is thus certain to significantly contribute to promoting the
public debate about South Africa’s place in the world.” Professor Oliver
Stuenkel, Fundação Getulio Vargas (FGV) Table of Contents
ACKNOWLEDGMENTS CONTRIBUTORS Defining a South African
foreign policy for the 2020s: Challenges, constraints and opportunities by
Daniel D. Bradlow, Elizabeth Sidiropoulos & Luanda Mpungose Foreign
policy under the Constitution by Jonathan Klaaren & Daiyaan Halim The
courts and foreign policy powers by Nicole Fritz Overcoming
bureaucratic and institutional challenges in South African foreign policy
making by Arina Muresan & Francis Kornegay South Africa’s security
interests in Africa: Recommendations for the 2020s by Aditi Lalbahadur
& Anthoni van Nieuwkerk South Africa’s peace and security interests
beyond the continent by Garth Le Pere & Lisa Otto Regional integration
and industrial development in Southern Africa: Where does South Africa
stand? by Maria Nkhonjera & Simon Roberts South Africa and African
yearbook-university-of-pretoria-2015-pdf

continental economic integration in the 2020s by Lumkile Mondi
Negotiating climate change in an increasingly uncertain global
landscape: Is there light at the end of the tunnel? by Ellen Davies, Saliem
Fakir & Melisha Nagiah Reforming the institutions of global economic
governance and South Africa by Cleo Rose-Innes Challenges and
opportunities for non-traditional diplomacy by Fritz Nganje &
Letlhogonolo Letshele Lessons learned and the path forward by Daniel
Bradlow, Elizabeth Sidiropoulos & AnaSofia Bizos APPENDIX INDEX
Multilingual Education Yearbook 2021 - Anthony A. Essien 2021-05-04
This edited book attempts to foreground how challenges and
complexities between policy and practice intertwine in the teaching and
learning of the STEM subjects in multilingual settings, and how they
(policy and practice) impact on educational processes, developments and
outcomes. The unique feature of this book, thus, lies in its combination of
not just language issues in the teaching and learning of the STEM
subjects, but also in how these issues relate to policy and practice in
multilingual contexts and how STEM research and practice may inform
and shape language policies and their implementation in multilingual
contexts. This book is of interest to stakeholders involved in STEM
education such as researchers, undergraduate and graduate students,
tertiary level teachers, teacher educators, curriculum developers as well
as other professionals with responsibilities in STEM education subjects.
The book is written in a way that is accessible to a wide range of
backgrounds, including those who are in language education.
African Disability Rights Yearbook Volume 2 2014 - Charles
Ngwena 2014-01-01
African Disability Rights Yearbook Volume 2 2014 Edited by Charles
Ngwena, Ilze Grobbelaar‐du Plessis, Helene Combrinck and Serges
Djoyou Kamga 2014 ISSN: 2311-8970 Pages: 327 Print version: Available
Electronic version: Free PDF available About the publication The 2014
issue of the African Disability Rights Yearbook addresses disability rights
within the foundational structure laid down by the inaugural issue. The
structure comprises a tripartite division between: articles; country
reports; and shorter commentaries on recent regional and sub-regional
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developments. The African Disability Rights Yearbook aims to advance
disability scholarship. Coming in the wake of the United Nations
Convention on the Rights of Persons with Disabilities, it is the first peerreviewed journal to focus exclusively on disability as human rights on the
African continent. It provides an annual forum for scholarly analysis on
issues pertaining to the human rights of persons with disabilities. It is
also a source for country-based reports as well as commentaries on
recent developments in the field of disability rights in the African region.
The African Disability Rights Yearbook publishes peer-reviewed
contributions dealing with the rights of persons with disabilities and
related topics, with specific relevance to Africa, Africans and scholars of
Africa. The Yearbook appears annually under the aegis of the Centre for
Human Rights, Faculty of Law, University of Pretoria. The Yearbook is an
open access online publication, see www.adry.up.ac.za About the editors:
Charles Ngwena is Professor, Department of Constitutional Law and
Legal Philosophy, Faculty of Law, University of the Free State, South
Africa. Ilze Grobbelaar‐du Plessis is a senior lecturer and holds the
degrees BIuris LLB LLM LLD from the University of Pretoria. Helene
Combrinck is Associate Professor at the Centre for Disability Law and
Policy, University of the Western Cape. Serges Djoyou Kamgais is Senior
Lecturer at TMALI (UNISA). Table of Contents EDITORIAL SECTION A:
ARTICLES The right to inclusive education in Botswana: Present
challenges and future prospects Obonye Jonas The Basic Education Act
of 2013: Why it is one step forward and two steps back for children with
disabilities in Kenya William Aseka and Arlene S Kanter Too little, too
late? The CRPD as a standard to evaluate South African legislation and
policies for early childhood development Sue Philpott Everybody counts:
The right to vote of persons with psychosocial disabilities in South Africa
Heléne Combrinck Termination of pregnancy of persons with mental
disabilities on medical advice: A case study of South Africa Ashwanee
Budoo and Rajendra Parsad Gunputh Economic discourses of disability in
Africa: An overview of lay and legislative narratives Shimelis Tsegaye
Tesemma SECTION B: COUNTRY REPORTS Botswana Thuto Hlalele,
Romola Adeola, Adebayo Okeowo, Daba Bacha Muleta and Lucius Batty
yearbook-university-of-pretoria-2015-pdf

Njiti Egypt Lila Meadows, Nadia Adib Bamieh and Janet E Lord Kenya
Elizabeth Kamundia Malawi Enoch MacDonnell Chilemba Mauritius
Ashwanee Budoo and Roopanand Amar Mahadew Uganda Louis O Oyaro
Zambia Natasha Banda and Likando Kalaluka Zimbabwe Esau Mandipa
and Gift Manyatera SECTION C: REGIONAL DEVELOPMENTS
Developments regarding disability rights during 2013: The African
Charter and African Commission on Human and Peoples’ Rights Heléne
Combrinck and Lawrence M Mute Baby steps: Developments at the
African Committee of Experts on the Rights and Welfare of the Child
(2013-2014) Lorenzo Wakefield Disability rights in the sub-regional
economic communities during 2013 Lucyline Nkatha Murungi
Compendium of African Sub-regional Human Rights Documents - Armand
Tanoh 2010
Compendium of African sub-regional human rights documentsEdited by
Solomon Ebobrah and Armand Tanoh2010ISBN:
978-0-9814420-9-9Pages: vii 510Print version: AvailableElectronic
version: Free PDF available.
Iron Ore - Liming Lu 2021-12-17
Iron Ore: Mineralogy, Processing and Environmental Sustainability,
Second Edition covers all aspects surrounding the second most
important commodity behind oil. As an essential input for the production
of crude steel, iron ore feeds the world's largest trillion-dollar-a-year
metal market and is the backbone of the global infrastructure. The book
explores new ore types and the development of more efficient
processes/technologies to minimize environmental footprints. This new
edition includes all new case studies and technologies, along with new
chapters on the chemical analysis of iron ore, thermal and dry
beneficiation of iron ore, and discussions of alternative iron making
technologies. In addition, information on recycling solid wastes and Pbearing slag generated in steel mills, sustainable mining, and low
emission iron making technologies from regional perspectives,
particularly Europe and Japan, are included. This work will be a valuable
resource for anyone involved in the iron ore industry. Provides an overall
view of the entire value chain, from iron ore to metal Includes specific
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information on process/stage/operation in the value chain Discusses
challenges and developments, along with future trends in the iron ore
and steel industries Incorporates new, sustainable mining techniques
African Disability Rights Yearbook Volume 7 2019 - 2019-01-01
African Disability Rights Yearbook Volume 7 2019 2019 ISSN: 2311-8970
Pages: 279 Print version: Available Electronic version: Free PDF
available About the publication The African Disability Rights Yearbook
aims to advance disability scholarship. Coming in the wake of the United
Nations Convention on the Rights of Persons with Disabilities, it is the
first peer-reviewed journal to focus exclusively on disability as human
rights on the African continent. It provides an annual forum for scholarly
analysis on issues pertaining to the human rights of persons with
disabilities. It is also a source for country-based reports as well as
commentaries on recent developments in the field of disability rights in
the African region. Table of Contents EDITORIAL SECTION A: ARTICLES
The implications of Article 12 of the Convention on the Rights of Persons
with Disabilities for the legal capacity of persons with psychosocial and
intellectual disabilities in Ethiopia Merga Yadesa Dibaba Human rights
and access to health care for persons with albinism in Africa Ebenezer
Durojaye and Satang Nabaneh Conflicting discourses on conceptualising
children with disabilities in Africa Shimelis Tsegaye Tesemma and
Susanna Abigaêl Coetzee Right to self-representation for people with
mental disabilities in Kenya’s courts Paul Juma The place of sign
language in the inclusive education of deaf learners in Zimbabwe amid
CRPD (mis)interpretation Martin Musengi Left in the periphery: An
appraisal of voting rights for persons with disabilities in Zimbabwe
Nkosana Maphosa, CG Moyo and B Moyo SECTION B: COUNTRY
REPORTS Tchad Serge Marcellin Tengho Mali Marianne Séverin Burundi
Gerard Emmanuel Kamdem Kamga Republic of Congo Marianne Séverin
and Chretien Fontcha South Sudan Innocentia Mgijima-Konopi,
Theophilus M Odaudu and Reshoketswe Mapokgole SECTION C:
REGIONAL DEVELOPMENTS Leveraging the international human rights
system to advance local change for South African women with disabilities
Anastasia Holoboff & Suzannah Phillips The right to an adequate
yearbook-university-of-pretoria-2015-pdf

standard of living in the Protocol to the African Charter on Human and
Peoples’ Rights on the Rights of Persons with Disabilities Africa Yvette
Basson BOOK REVIEW Simon Foley: Intellectual disability and the right
to a sexual life (2019) Charles Ngwena
Understanding Education for the Visually Impaired - Ronél Ferreira
2020-12-31
The contribution that this book makes to scholarship is regarded as
ground-breaking, as it is based on recent research conducted with
teachers on the ground-level, as well as on research and experiences of
practitioners, gained over many years. In this volume, Understanding
education for the visually impaired, the focus falls on understanding
visual impairment within the South African context, more specifically on
what the education of these learners entails. In addition to the
contribution to existing literature in the fields of inclusive education and
visual impairment, the publication has practical application value for
teachers and practitioners who work with and support such learners.
Fundamentals of Health Law in Uganda - Ben Twinomugisha 2015
Nigerian Yearbook of International Law 2018/2019 - Chile EboeOsuji 2021-08-06
The contributions to this volume focus on a diverse array of topics in
international law, with scholarly interventions from experts in the field,
both in academia and the judiciary, as well as case commentary on a
recent decision of the International Court of Justice (Chagos Decision).
The theoretical and methodological breadth of the issues covered are
relevant to audiences beyond the Nigerian and African intellectual space.
In particular, this volume includes analysis on critical intellectual
property law questions; intersections of national, regional and
international law and technology; the African Continental Free Trade
Area Agreement; and maritime law. The authoritative views of the
experts on the different issues covered in this volume make excellent
contributions to their relevant fields.
Pathways into the Political Arena - Dionne Rosser-Mims 2020-05-01
As epitomized in the 2016 U.S. Presidential election, women in politics
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may hit a “glass ceiling” or in the case of former U.K. Prime Minister,
Theresa May in 2019, go over a “glass cliff”. Even though women are
starting to experience more success gaining offices at state and local
levels, women’s participation in the political arena is still
disproportionately low. This book explores current research findings,
development practices, theory, and the lived experience to deliver
provocative thinking that enhances leadership knowledge and improves
leadership development of women around the world.
World Yearbook of Education 2017 - Julie Allan 2016-12-01
This latest volume in the World Yearbook of Education series examines
the relationship between assessment systems and efforts to advance
equity in education at a time of growing inequalities. It focuses on the
political motives behind the expansion of an assessment industry, the
associated expansion of an SEN industry and a growth in consequential
accountability systems. Split into three key sections, the first part is
concerned with the assessment industry, and considers the purpose and
function of assessment in policy and politics and the political context in
which particular assessment practices have emerged. Part II of the book,
on assessing deviance, explores those assessment and identification
practices that seek to classify different categories of learners, including
children with Limited English Proficiency, with special needs and
disabilities and with behavioural problems. The final part of the book
considers the consequences of assessment and the possibility of fairer
and more equitable alternatives, examining the production of inequalities
within assessment in relation to race, class, gender and disability.
Discussing in detail the complex historical intersections of assessment
and educational equity with particular attention to the implications for
marginalised populations of students and their families, this volume
seeks to provide reframings and reconceptualisations of assessment and
identification by offering new insights into economic and cultural trends
influencing them. Co-edited by two internationally renowned scholars,
Julie Allan and Alfredo J. Artiles, World Yearbook of Education 2017 will
be a valuable resource for researchers, graduates and policy makers who
are interested in the economic trends of global education assessment.
yearbook-university-of-pretoria-2015-pdf

Disability, Health and Human Development - Sophie Mitra
2017-09-05
This open access book introduces the human development model to
define disability and map its links with health and wellbeing, based on
Sen’s capability approach. The author uses panel survey data with
internationally comparable questions on disability for Ethiopia, Malawi,
Tanzania and Uganda. It presents evidence on the prevalence of
disability and its strong and consistent association with multidimensional
poverty, mortality, economic insecurity and deprivations in education,
morbidity and employment. It shows that disability needs to be
considered from multiple angles including aging, gender, health and
poverty. Ultimately, this study makes a call for inclusion and prevention
interventions as solutions to the deprivations associated with
impairments and health conditions.
Social Policy in Post-Apartheid South Africa - Ndangwa Noyoo
2019-11-22
This book critically examines the current social policy in post-apartheid
South Africa and proposes an alternative social policy agenda to create a
new development pathway for the country. Taking social policy as a
vehicle that will facilitate the creation of a new society altogether,
namely the "Good Society," the author argues for the adoption of policy
that will socially re-engineer South Africa. The author shows how the
policy tools and development interventions which were undertaken by
the post-apartheid state in driving South Africa’s transformation agenda
failed to emancipate many individuals, families, and communities from
the cycle of intergenerational poverty and underdevelopment. He
contends that social policy interventions that foster the social reengineering of South African society must take place to untangle the
inherited colonial-apartheid social order. This book includes comparative
analyses on the Global South and Global North to present the ways in
which countries such as post-Second World War Great Britain and
Sweden, and post-independence Zambia of the 1960s and 1970s, were
able to use social policy to create new societies altogether or places
similar to the "Good Society." The conceptual and methodological issues
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that form the basis for this book reside in public policy-making and the
public good and will be of interest to scholars of social policy, social
development, and South African society.
African Human Rights Yearbook Volume 4 2020 - 2020-01-01
The three institutions making up the African regional human rights
system, the African Court on Human and Peoples’ Rights, the African
Commission on Human and Peoples’ Rights, and the African Committee
of Experts on the Rights and Welfare of the Child, decided to jointly
publish the African Human Rights Yearbook, to spearhead studies on the
promotion and protection of human rights, and to provide a forum for
constructive engagement about the African human rights system with
academics and other human rights commentators on the continent.
Volume 4 of the Yearbook, published in 2020, contains 24 contributions
by scholars from Africa and beyond. Les trois institutions qui composent
le système régional africain des droits de l’homme, la Cour africaine des
droits de l’homme et des peuples, la Commission africaine des droits de
l’homme et des peuples et le Comité africain d’experts sur les droits et le
bien-être de l’enfant ont décidé de publier conjointement l’Annuaire
africain des droits de l’homme pour encourager les études sur la
promotion et la protection des droits de l’homme et offrir un forum
d’interaction constructive sur le système avec les universitaires et
observateurs du continent. Le Volume 4 de l’Annuaire, publié en 2020,
contient 24 contributions de chercheurs du continent et d’ailleurs.
International Yearbook of Soil Law and Policy 2016 - Harald Ginzky
2017-02-13
The first volume of the International Yearbook of Soil Law and Policy
includes an important discussion on the implementation of the
Sustainable Development Goals that are the basis for the post-2015
development agenda up to the year 2030; the Yearbook focuses in
particular on Goal 15, which includes achieving a “land degradationneutral world.” It also provides a comprehensive and highly informative
overview of the latest developments at the international level, important
cross-disciplinary issues and different approaches in national legislation.
The book is divided into four sections. Forewords by internationally
yearbook-university-of-pretoria-2015-pdf

renowned academics and politicians are followed by an analysis of the
content and structure of the Sustainable Development Goals with regard
to soil and land as well as the scientific methods for their
implementation. In addition, all relevant international regimes are
discussed, including the latest developments, such as the decisions made
at the 12th Conference of the Parties to the United Nations Convention
to Combat Desertification (UNCCD) and the Paris Agreement on Climate
Change. The next section deals with cross-disciplinary issues relevant to
the implementation of the Sustainable Development Goals like the right
to food, land tenure, migration and the “Economics of Land Degradation”
initiative. The last section gathers reports on the development of national
legislation from various nations and supra-national entities, including
Brazil, China, the European Union, Mongolia, Namibia and the United
States. Addressing this broad range of key topics, the book offers an
indispensible tool for all academics, legislators and policymakers
working in this field. The “International Yearbook of Soil Law and Policy”
is a book series that discusses the central questions of law and politics
with regard to the protection and sustainable management of soil and
land – at the international, national and regional level.
Ethiopian Yearbook of International Law 2019 - Zeray Yihdego
2020-12-29
EtYIL 2019 comes out while the world is in the midst of a new
coronavirus pandemic that has infected millions and killed thousands of
people without distinction as to age, race, colour, or creed. As an attack
on all humanity, Covid-19, the disease caused by the coronavirus, has
challenged the fitness of the global order as never before, and its
institutional and normative frameworks have been found wanting. As is
often the case in such circumstances, when the WHO is denied resources
to assist those countries or the WTO is unable to guarantee access to
Covid-19 medical supplies and protective equipment, it is the poorest
nations that suffer the most. EtYIL’s mission is to provide a platform for
purpose-oriented scholarly analysis and debate on issues of particular
significance for African countries such as Covid-19, disputes over Nile
water resources, and Ethiopia-Eritrea relations. Although the pandemic
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came too late for this issue of EtYIL, we have managed to include two
important articles that examine the subject from geostrategic and legal
perspectives. EtYIL 2019 also addresses a number of other topical issues,
including the responsibility of the UN Security Council (UNSC) in
climate-related risks to least developed countries, the Global South’s
approach to environmental protection, the challenges of international
regulation of arms brokering, and the contributions of Martin Luther
King, Jr. to Pan-Africanism and international human rights law. Finally,
the Yearbook also continues its coverage of regional issues such as the
evolving Ethiopia-Eritrea relations, Djibouti’s accession to the ICSID
Convention; the trilateral negotiations between Ethiopia, Sudan and
Egypt over the Grand Ethiopian Renaissance Dam and the U.S. meddling
and the role of the UNSC on the issue have also been covered. As before,
our contributors come from all over the world, to all of whom we extend
our sincere appreciations.
European Yearbook of Constitutional Law 2020 - Ernst Hirsch Ballin
2021-03-27
The European Yearbook of Constitutional Law (EYCL) is an annual
publication devoted to the study of constitutional law. It aims to provide
a forum for in-depth analysis and discussion of new developments in the
field, both in Europe and beyond. This second volume examines the
constitutional positioning of cities across space and time. Unrelenting
urbanisation means that most people are, or soon will be, living in cities
and that city administrations become, in many respects, their
quintessential governing units. Cities are places where State power is
operationalised and concretised; where laws and government policies
transform from parchment objectives to practical realities. In a similar
vein, cities are also places for the realisation of the constitutional rights
and liberties enjoyed by individuals. The book is organised around three
sets of relations that await further unpacking in theory as well as
practice: that between cities and other institutions in the national
constitutional architecture; that between cities and their inhabitants; and
that between cities and international organisations. The contributions to
this book show the marked diversity in the role and powers available to
yearbook-university-of-pretoria-2015-pdf

cities in Europe and beyond, and identify principles and approaches to
help stipulate new ways of thinking about the legal role and relevance of
cities going forward. Ernst Hirsch Ballin is distinguished university
professor at Tilburg University and vice-dean for research of Tilburg Law
School. Gerhard van der Schyff is associate professor at Tilburg Law
School, Department of Public Law and Governance. Maarten Stremler is
lecturer at Maastricht University, Faculty of Law, Department of Public
Law. Maartje De Visser is associate professor at SMU School of Law,
Singapore.
African Human Rights Yearbook / Annuaire africain des droits de
l’homme 3 (2019) - 2019-01-01
About the publication The African Charter on the Rights and Welfare of
the Child (African Children’s Rights Charter) is the continental
instrument for protecting and promoting the rights and welfare of the
Child. The Children’s Charter, adopted in 1990, forms part of the salient
features of the African human rights system, complementing the parent
human rights instrument, the African Charter on Human and Peoples
Rights (African Charter). To give meaning and effect to its provisions, the
African Children’s Rights Charter in article 34 establishes an organ
namely the African Committee of Experts on the Rights and Welfare of
the Child (African Children’s Rights Committee or Committee) to monitor
implementation by member states, to advocate for children’s rights and
to hold state parties accountable to their obligations as state parties.
Working collaboratively on the continent’s human rights system, the
organs comprising the African human rights, namely, the African
Commission on Human and Peoples’ Rights (Commission), the African
Court on Human and Peoples’ Rights (Court) and the African Children’s
Rights Committee, have undertaken to publish the African Human Rights
Yearbook. This is an instrumental platform to highlight the mandate of
the organs, to foster collaboration and to illustrate Africa’s commitment
to uphold human rights. It is an important initiative that highlights
various aspects of the norms and institutions relevant for human rights
on the continent. This is the third volume of the Yearbook. It includes a
focus on the 2019 theme of the African Union Refugees, Returnees and
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Internally Displaced Persons: Towards Durable Solutions to Forced
Displacement in Africa. The African Children’s Committee has at the
same time undertaken and published a study on Children on the Move
(2019), focusing not only on refugees, detainees and internally displaced
persons, but also drawing inspiration from the protective mandate of the
African Children’s Rights Charter to draw the continent’s attention to the
protection and promotion of the rights and welfare of children who are
on the move. The focus on themes of the African Union enables a critical
analysis of the extent of their implementation and relevance to the
human rights discourse in the continent. Furthermore, the special focus
of the Yearbook on various groups of people in vulnerable situation, such
as children and women, signals the need to enhance their protection and
prioritise their plight. The role of academic writing in advancement of
human rights deserves due notice and appreciation by human rights
implementing bodies. Peer reviewed academic research provides
credible and independent knowledge about human rights in a specific
country or region, as well as in various contexts and thematic areas.
Academia plays a major role in the development of a human rights
resource base that enables sustainable enhancement of human rights
protection and promotion. The African Human Rights Yearbook is an
excellent example of the important role played by academia in
strengthening human rights protection and promotion in Africa. The
breadth of knowledge enveloped in the Yearbook is evidenced by the
long list of highly established scholars that informed it. By questioning
and analysing the institutional architecture and the work of the three
human rights bodies, the Yearbook has an invaluable role of ameliorating
their functioning as a collective system. For this reason, it is critical that
the Committee, Commission and Court take note of the various
recommendations stemming from the research and apply them when
relevant, for better protection and promotion of human rights in Africa.
Mrs. Goitseone Nanikie Nkwe Chairperson of the African Committee of
Experts on the Rights and Welfare of the Child. La Charte africaine des
droits et du bien-être de l’enfant (Charte des droits de l’enfant) est
l’instrument central en matière de protection et de promotion des droits
yearbook-university-of-pretoria-2015-pdf

et du bien-être de l’enfant en Afrique. Adoptée en 1990, elle fait partie
intégrante des instruments clés du système africain des droits de
l’homme et complète, à cet effet, la Charte africaine des droits de
l’homme et des peuples, le traité fondateur du système africain des droits
de l’homme. Pour mieux protéger les droits des enfants, le Comité
africain d’experts sur les droits et le bien-être de l’enfant (Comité) fut
créé à travers l’article 34 de la Charte des droits de l’enfant. Cet organe
a pour mission de surveiller et de contrôler l’application et la mise en
oeuvre de la Charte. Il veille que les Etats respectent et rendent compte
de la mise en oeuvre des obligations qui leur incombent en vertu de la
Charte. Travaillant en étroite collaboration dans le cadre de la protection
des droits de l’homme en Afrique, la Commission africaine des droits de
l’homme et des peuples, la Cour africaine des droits de l’homme et des
peuples et le Comité africain d’experts sur les droits et le bien-être de
l’enfant ont mis en place l’Annuaire africain des droits de l’homme. Cette
initiative sert d’opportunité pour promouvoir les missions dévolues
auxdits organes, raffermir les liens de collaboration entre eux et rappeler
l’engagement pris par l’Afrique afin de protéger les droits humains.
L’Annuaire est une initiative importante car elle met en exergue les
différents aspects normatifs et institutionnels des droits de l’homme en
Afrique. Ce troisième volume de l’Annuaire est dédié au thème que
l’Union africaine a retenu pour l’année 2019; Année des réfugiés, des
rapatriés et des personnes déplacées: Vers des solutions durables aux
déplacements forcés en Afrique. En parallèle, le Comité a entrepris et
publié une cartographie des enfants en mouvement en Afrique (2019)
axée sur les réfugiés, les détenus et les déplacés internes. Tirant ses
fondements du mandat de protection que confère la Charte des droits de
l’enfant, la cartographie attire l’attention du continent sur la protection
et la promotion des droits et du bien-être des enfants en mouvement.
L’emphase sur les thèmes de l’Union africaine dans l’Annuaire permet
d’examiner le degré de leur mise en oeuvre et leur importance au débat
sur la question des droits de l’homme en Afrique. Par ailleurs, l’accent
mis sur les catégories et groupes en situations de vulnérabilité dont les
enfants et les femmes, sert à réitérer la nécessité de renforcer leur
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protection et de prioriser leur infortune. Les organes de protection des
droits de l’homme devraient reconnaitre, à sa juste valeur, le rôle que
jouent les travaux scientifiques dans la promotion des droits de l’homme.
Les travaux de recherche scientifique relus et examinés par les pairs
fournissent des connaissances crédibles et indépendantes sur les droits
de l’homme dans un pays ou une région spécifique, ainsi que dans divers
contextes et domaines thématiques. Les universités jouent un rôle
prépondérant dans la mise en place des ressources adéquates en matière
des droits de l’homme en vue de renforcer durablement leur protection
et promotion. L’Annuaire africain des droits de l’homme est un parfait
exemple de l’important rôle joué par les universités dans le renforcement
de la protection et de la promotion des droits de l’homme en Afrique. La
profondeur des connaissances que regorge l’Annuaire peut être illustrée
de par la longue liste d’universitaires et des chercheurs qui le
constituent. En interrogeant et en analysant l’architecture
institutionnelle et le travail des trois organes de défense des droits de
l’homme, l’Annuaire joue un rôle inestimable dans l’amélioration de leur
fonctionnement en tant que système collectif. Pour cette raison, il est
essentiel que le Comité, la Commission et la Cour prennent note des
diverses recommandations découlant des recherches entreprises et les
appliquent le cas échéant pour une meilleure protection et promotion des
droits de l’homme en Afrique. Mme Goitseone Nanikie Nkwe Président
du Comité africain d’experts sur les droits et le bien-être de l’enfant
Table of Contents I. ARTICLES FOCUSED ON ASPECTS OF THE
AFRICAN HUMAN RIGHTS SYSTEM AND AFRICAN UNION HUMAN
RIGHTS STANDARDS ARTICLES PORTANT SUR LES ASPECTS DU
SYSTÈME AFRICAIN DES DROITS DE L’HOMME ET LES NORMES DES
DROITS DE L’HOMME DE L’UNION AFRICAINE Le système africain de
protection des droits de l’homme et la question des enfants soldats
Abelungu, Junior Mumbala L’émergence d’un juge électoral régional
africain Adjolohoun,Sègnonna Horace & Youmbi, Eric M. Ngango O
direito ao desenvolvimento como um direito fundamental: a sua proteção
jurídica na União Africana e na ordem jurídica dos Países Africanos de
Língua Oficial Portuguesa Baldé, Aua Le temps du procès et la sécurité
yearbook-university-of-pretoria-2015-pdf

juridique des requérants dans la procédure devant la Cour africaine des
droits de l’homme et des peuples Dzesseu, SergesFrédéric Mboumegne
Patterns of discrimination based on sexual orientation in Africa: is there
a Lusophone exception? Garrido, Rui Children’s right to sustainable
development under the African human rights framework Boshoff, Elsabé
& Damtew, Samrawit Getaneh Journalism and human rights standards in
Africa: reportage of violence against persons with albinism in Malawian
newspapers Mlenga, Joe Droits de l’homme et justice climatique en
Afrique Owona, Daniel Mental health and exploitation, violence and
abuse: the domestication of articles 5 and 16 of the African Charter on
Human and Peoples’ Rights in Ghana and its implication for conventional
and traditional mental healthcare Schuck, Natalie The privacy
awakening: the urgent need to harmonise the right to privacy in Africa
Singh, Avani & Power, Micheal The settlement option: friend or foe to
human rights protection in Africa? Zarifis, Ismene Nicole II ARTICLES
RELATED TO THE THEME OF THE YEAR 2019: ‘REFUGEES,
RETURNEES AND INTERNALLY DISPLACED PERSONS: TOWARDS
DURABLE SOLUTIONS TO FORCED DISPLACEMENT IN AFRICA’
ARTICLES PORTANT SUR LE THÈME DE L’ANNÉE 2019: « ANNÉE DES
RÉFUGIÉS, DES RAPATRIÉS ET DES PERSONNES DÉPLACÉES: VERS
DES SOLUTIONS DURABLES AUX DÉPLACEMENTS FORCÉS EN
AFRIQUE » The protection of climate refugees under the African human
rights system: proposing a value-driven approach Addaney, Michael;
Jegede, Ademola Oluborode and Matinda, Miriam The African Union
Protocol on Free Movement of Persons in Africa: development, provisions
and implementation challenges Adeola, Romola La prévention de
l’apatridie dans le système africain des droits de l’homme Avlessi,
Renaud Fiacre Legal protection of refugee children in Africa: positive
aspects and shortcomings d’Orsi, Cristiano III CASE COMMENTARIES
COMMENTAIRES DE DECISIONS Entre imperium illimité et decidendi
timoré: la réparation devant la Cour africaine des droits de l’homme et
des peuples Adjolohoun, Sègnonna Horace & Oré, Sylvain Le droit à
l’autodétermination en tant que droit fondamental de l’homme et des
peuples à la lumière de l’avis de la Cour internationale de Justice sur
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l’archipel des Chagos Ben Achour, Rafaâ Commentaire de l’arrêt de la
Cour africaine des droits de l’homme et des peuples dans l’affaire
Mariam Kouma et Ousmane Diabaté c. Mali Bizimana, Eric Interrogating
the status of amnesty provisions in situations of transition under the
Banjul Charter: review of the recent jurisprudence of the African
Commission on Human and Peoples’ Rights Dersso, Solomon Silences
that speak volumes: the significance of the African Court decision in
APDF and IHRDA v Mali for women’s human rights on the continent
Kombo, Brenda K The Advisory Opinion of the International Court of
Justice on Chagos: a critical overview Mahadew, Roopanand State
compliance with decisions of the African Court: the case of Alfred Agbesi
Woyeme v Ghana Morhe, Renee Aku Stitsofe and Mensah, Richard
Obeng A missed opportunity on the mandatory death penalty: a
commentary on Dexter Eddie Johnson v Ghana at the African Court on
Human and Peoples’ Rights Novak, Andrew Is the African Court’s
decision in Dexter Eddie v Ghana a missed opportunity? A reply to
Andrew Novak Nkhata, Mwiza Jo L’affaire Armand Guehi c.Tanzanie et la
question du droit à l’assistance consulaire: l’intrusion d’une nouvelle
préoccupation dans le corpus juridique des droits de l’homme en Afrique
Oulepo, Nemlin Hie Arnaud
African Human Rights Yearbook / Annuaire africain des droits de
l’homme 2 (2018) 2018 - 2018-01-01
African Human Rights Yearbook / Annuaire africain des droits de
l’homme 2 (2018) 2018 ISSN: 2523-1367 Pages: 521 Print version:
Available Electronic version: Free PDF available About the publication
The three institutions making up the African regional human rights
system, the African Court on Human and Peoples’ Rights, the African
Commission on Human and Peoples’ Rights, and the African Committee
of Experts on the Rights and Welfare of the Child, decided to jointly
publish the African Human Rights Yearbook, to spearhead studies on the
promotion and protection of human rights, and to provide a forum for
constructive engagement about the African human rights system with
academics and other human rights commentators on the continent.
Volume 2 of the Yearbook, published in 2018, contains 21 contributions
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by scholars from Africa and beyond. Les trois institutions qui composent
le système régional africain des droits de l’homme, la Cour africaine des
droits de l’homme et des peuples, la Commission africaine des droits de
l’homme et des peuples et le Comité africain d’experts sur les droits et le
bien-être de l’enfant ont décidé de publier conjointement l’Annuaire
africain des droits de l’homme pour encourager les études sur la
promotion et la protection des droits de l’homme et offrir un forum
d’interaction constructive sur le système avec les universitaires et
observateurs du continent. Le Volume 2 de l’Annuaire, publié en 2018,
contient 21 contributions de chercheurs du continent et d’ailleurs. Table
of Contents ARTICLES FOCUSED ON ASPECTS OF THE AFRICAN
HUMAN RIGHTS SYSTEM AND AFRICAN UNION HUMAN RIGHTS
NORMS ARTICLES PORTANT SUR LES ASPECTS DU SYSTEME
AFRICAIN DES DROITS DE L’HOMME ET LES NORMES DES DROITS
DE L’HOMME DE L’UNION AFRICAINE Le système africain de
protection des droits de l’homme et le droit international humanitaire
Abelungu, Junior Mumbala & Cirimwami, Ezéchiel Amani Les grands
silences jurisprudentiels de la Cour africaine des droits de l’homme et
des peuples Adjolohoun, Sègnonna Horace The normative power of the
right to self-determination under the African Charter and the principle of
territorial integrity: competing values of human dignity and system
stability Anyangwe, Carlson Perspective d’une fusion entre la
Commission et la Cour africaine des droits de l’homme et des peuples:
quel scenario possible pour une unification du contentieux régional
africain des droits de l’homme? Badugue, Patrick The application of
African Union (human rights) law in Uganda: trends and prospects from
a comparative review Kabumba, Busingye Signs of triumph, trial and
tribulation: reflections on the domestication and implementation of
article 9 of the Women’s Rights Protocol in Namibia Kariseb, Kennedy
L’exercice de la compétence contentieuse de la Cour africaine des droits
de l’homme et des peuples à l’épreuve de la souveraineté des États Kéké,
Sakré La déclaration de l’article 34(6) du Protocole de Ouagadougou
dans le système africain des droits de l’homme: entre régressions
continentales et progressions régionales Kemkeng, Carole Valérie Nouazi
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Follow-up as a ‘choice-less choice’: towards improving the
implementation of decisions on communications of the African Children’s
Committee Mezmur, Benyam Dawit & Kahbila, Mbuton Ulrike The
interpretation of the right to mental health in the Africa and American
systems Wachira, Miriam & Cassell, Doug Assessing Rwexit: the impact
and implications of Rwanda’s withdrawal of its article 34(6) declaration
before the African Court on Human and Peoples’ Rights Windridge,
Oliver Le mécanisme de garantie des droits de l’homme de la CEDEAO:
entre emprunt et appropriation des instruments du système continental
Yougbaré, Robert Human rights in the African Union decision-making
processes: an inside view of states’ reaction to the Activity Reports of the
African Commission on Human and Peoples’ Rights Zewudie, Tilahun
Adamu SPECIAL FOCUS ON THE AFRICAN UNIONS’ THEME FOR
2018: THE FIGHT AGAINST CORRUPTION FOCUS SPECIAL SUR LE
THEME DE L’UNION AFRICAINE POUR L’ANNEE 2018: LA LUTTE
CONTRE LA CORRUPTION Combating corruption-related illicit financial
flows from Africa: legal approaches and challenges Duri, Jorum L’hydre
de la corruption dans les relations euro-africaines Hassan, Adam Abdou
Corruption and the right to vote in free and fair elections in Africa: is the
will of the people on auction? Murimi, Edward Kahuthia & Kinyunyu,
Selemani CASE COMMENTARIES COMMENTAIRES DE DECISIONS The
(un)willingness to implement the recommendations of the African
Commission on Human and Peoples’ Rights: revisiting the Endorois and
the Mamboleo decisions Inman, Derek; Smis, Stefaan; Cirimwami,
Ezéchiel Amani & Bahalaokwibuye, Christian Bahati Will Konaté set
African journalists free? Interrogating the promises of an emerging press
freedom jurisprudence in African regional courts Jansen Reventlow, Nani
& Adjolohoun, Ségnonna Horace Genocide denial and freedom of
political expression in the Ingabire case Khamala, Charles A Inclusive
dialogue, freedom of speech in Rwanda and the milestone decision of the
African Court in the matter of Victoire Ingabire Umuhoza v Republic of
Rwanda Namwase, Sylvie La première décision au fond de la Cour
africaine des droits de l’homme et des peuples: l’affaire Yogogombaye c.
Sénégal (15 décembre 2009) Tchikaya, Blaise
yearbook-university-of-pretoria-2015-pdf

Domains of Freedom - Thembela Kepe 2016-09-12
After more than 20 years of freedom in South Africa we have to ask
ourselves difficult questions: are we willing to perpetuate a lie, search
for facts or think wishfully? Freedom has been enabled by apartheid’s
end, but at the same time some of apartheid’s key institutions and social
relations are reproduced under the guise of ‘democracy’. This collection
of essays acknowledges the enormous expectations placed on the
shoulders of the South African revolution to produce an alternative
political regime in response to apartheid and global neo-liberalism. It
does not lament the inability of South Africa’s democracy to provide
deeper freedoms, or suggest that since it hasn't this is some form of
betrayal. Freedom is made possible and/or limited by local political
choices, contemporary global conditions and the complexities of social
change. This book explores the multiplicity of spaces within which the
dynamics of social change unfold, and the complex ways in which power
is produced and reproduced. In this way, it seeks to understand the often
non-linear practices through which alternative possibilities emerge, the
lengthy and often indirect ways in which new communities are imagined
and new solidarities are built. In this sense, this book is not a collection
of hope or despair. Nor is it a book that seeks to situate itself between
these two poles. Instead it aims to read the present historically, critically
and politically, and to offer insights into the ongoing, iterative and often
messy struggles for freedom.
Stop violence against people with disabilities: An international
resource - Diane Nelson Bryen 2015-01-06
This book breaks new ground in ensuring access to the criminal justice
system for one of the most vulnerable groups in the disability sphere:
those individuals who have little or no functional speech. Their voices
have been silent for too long. The book provides an international
perspective on violence against children and adults with disabilities. It
focusses on promising practices and approaches to reduce the risks and
occurrence of violence, intervention, access to justice, increase
awareness, knowledge and understanding of the violence, rape and
sexual abuse against people with disabilities, with an emphasis on people
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who have little or no functional speech. Each chapter, written by an
expert on disability and/or law and peer reviewed, contains extensive
information, references, resources, manuals for practice, stories and
reports of people with disabilities themselves confronting the violence
they experienced. They also provide whatever data and statistics there
are about the prevalence, the perpetrators, and access to justice. The UN
Convention on the Rights of Persons with Disabilities (CRPD) has been
ratified in over 135 countries to date. Three articles from the CRPD that
apply directly to the topic of violence against people with disabilities and
their access to the criminal justice system are focal throughout the book.
Policing and Boundaries in a Violent Society - Guy Lamb 2022-01-31
This book explores how social and territorial boundaries have influenced
the approaches and practices of the South Africa Police Service (SAPS).
By means of a historical analysis of South Africa, this book introduces a
new concept, ‘police frontierism’, which illuminates the nature of the
relationships between the police, policing and boundaries, and can
potentially be used for future case study research. Drawing on a wealth
of research, this book examines how social and territorial boundaries
strongly influenced police practices and behaviour in South Africa, and
how social delineations amplify and distort existing police prejudices
against those communities on the other side of the boundary. Focusing
on cases of high-density police operations, public-order policing and the
recent policing of the COVID-19 lockdown, this book argues that poor
economic conditions combined with an increased militarisation of the
SAPS and a decline in public trust in the police will result in boundaries
continuing to fundamentally inform police work in South Africa. This
book will be of interest to scholars and students interested in policing in
post-colonial societies characterised by high levels of violence, as well as
police work and police militarization.
Perspectives on Social Media - Piet Kommers 2014-08-18
Perspectives on Social Media presents the most current research on the
effectiveness of social media across sectors. Progress in finding better
applications for social media relies on the difficult task of integrating
media technologies into fields such as engineering, marketing, health,
yearbook-university-of-pretoria-2015-pdf

learning, art, tourism, and the service industry. This book is based on
cutting-edge creative work among top international researchers and
renowned designers and provides readers with a preview of the most
visionary outcomes in the field of social media. Some of the major topics
that the book discusses are: New social media design Sense of
community in web applications App design and development for mobile
devices. Perspectives on Social Media uniquely builds on recent disputes
among the top scholars around the world, thus including the dynamics of
knowledge-sharing and cross-fertilization that one would expect to
happen on the web but that are rarely found in a book.
Strengthening the protection of sexual and reproductive health and
rights in the African region through human rights - Eunice BrookmanAmissah 2015-11-03
Strengthening the protection of sexual and reproductive health and
rights in the African region through human rights uses rights-based
frameworks to address some of the serious sexual and reproductive
health challenges that the African region is currently facing. More
importantly, the book provides insightful human rights approaches on
how these challenges can be overcome. The book is the first of its kind. It
is an important addition to the resources available to researchers,
academics, policymakers, civil society organisations, human rights
defenders, learners and other persons interested in the subject of sexual
and reproductive health and rights as they apply to the African region.
Human rights issues addressed by the book include: access to safe
abortion and emergency obstetric care; HIV/AIDS; adolescent sexual
health and rights; early marriage; and gender-based sexual violence.
African Disability Rights Yearbook Volume 3 2015 - Charles Ngwena
2015-01-01
African Disability Rights Yearbook Volume 3 2015 Edited by Charles
Ngwena, Ilze Grobbelaar‐du Plessis, Helene Combrinck and Serges
Djoyou Kamga 2015 ISSN: 2311-8970 Pages: 337 Print version: Available
Electronic version: Free PDF available About the publication The 2014
issue of the African Disability Rights Yearbook addresses disability rights
within the foundational structure laid down by the inaugural issue. The
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structure comprises a tripartite division between: articles; country
reports; and shorter commentaries on recent regional and sub-regional
developments. The African Disability Rights Yearbook aims to advance
disability scholarship. Coming in the wake of the United Nations
Convention on the Rights of Persons with Disabilities, it is the first peerreviewed journal to focus exclusively on disability as human rights on the
African continent. It provides an annual forum for scholarly analysis on
issues pertaining to the human rights of persons with disabilities. It is
also a source for country-based reports as well as commentaries on
recent developments in the field of disability rights in the African region.
The African Disability Rights Yearbook publishes peer-reviewed
contributions dealing with the rights of persons with disabilities and
related topics, with specific relevance to Africa, Africans and scholars of
Africa. The Yearbook appears annually under the aegis of the Centre for
Human Rights, Faculty of Law, University of Pretoria. The Yearbook is an
open access online publication, see www.adry.up.ac.za About the editors:
Charles Ngwena is Professor, Department of Constitutional Law and
Legal Philosophy, Faculty of Law, University of the Free State, South
Africa. Ilze Grobbelaar‐du Plessis is a senior lecturer and holds the
degrees BIuris LLB LLM LLD from the University of Pretoria. Helene
Combrinck is Associate Professor at the Centre for Disability Law and
Policy, University of the Western Cape. Serges Djoyou Kamgais is Senior
Lecturer at TMALI (UNISA). Table of Contents EDITORIAL SECTION A:
ARTICLES The sexual and reproductive health rights of women with
disabilities in Africa: Linkages between the CRPD and the African
Women’s Protocol Lucyline Nkatha Murungi & Ebenezer Durojaye
Sexual and reproductive rights of women with disabilities: Implementing
international human rights standards in Lesotho Itumeleng Shale How
assessments of testimonial competence perpetuate inequality and
discrimination for persons with intellectual disabilities: An analysis of the
approach taken in South Africa and Zimbabwe Dianah Msipa Unpaid
carers of persons with disabilities in Africa and Latin America: Gender,
human rights and invisibility Marina Mendez Erreguerena Confronting
the double marginalisation of girls with disabilities: Practical challenges
yearbook-university-of-pretoria-2015-pdf

for the realisation of the right to education for girls with disabilities
under the Disability Act of Malawi J Nyanda The hugger-mugger of
enforcing socio-economic rights in Ghana: A threat to the rights of
persons with disabilities Justice Srem-Sai SECTION B: COUNTRY
REPORTS Eritrea Futsum Abbay Lesotho Itumeleng Shale Morocco
Arlene S Kanter Sierra Leone Romola Adeola Swaziland Simangele Daisy
Mavundla\ Tunisia Arlene S Kanter SECTION C: REGIONAL
DEVELOPMENTS Disability rights and emerging disability legislation in
selected African jurisdictions: A diagnostic commentary Enoch
MacDonnell Chilemba The right to political participation for people with
disabilities in Africa William Aseka Oluchina BOOK REVIEW AS Kanter:
The development of disability rights under international law: From
charity to human rights (2014) Tsitsi Chataika
African Human Rights Yearbook / Annuaire Africain des Droits de
l’Homme Volume 1 (2017) - 2017-01-01
African Human Rights Yearbook Volume 1 (2017) The three institutions
making up the African regional human rights system, the African Court
on Human and Peoples’ Rights, the African Commission on Human and
Peoples’ Rights, and the African Committee of Experts on the Rights and
Welfare of the Child, decided to jointly publish the African Human Rights
Yearbook, to spearhead studies on the promotion and protection of
human rights, and to provide a forum for constructive engagement about
the African human rights system with academics and other human rights
commentators on the continent. Volume 1 of the Yearbook, published in
2017, contains fifteen contributions by scholars from Africa and beyond.
Annuaire Africain des Droits de l’Homme Volume 1 (2017) Les trois
institutions qui composent le système régional africain des droits de
l’homme, la Cour africaine des droits de l’homme et des peuples, la
Commission africaine des droits de l’homme et des peuples et le Comité
d’experts africains sur les droits et le bien-être de l’enfant ont décidé de
publier conjointement l’Annuaire Africain des Droits de l’Homme pour
encourager les études sur la promotion et la protection des droits de
l’homme et offrir un forum d’interaction constructive sur le système avec
les universitaires et observateurs du continent. Le Volume 1 de
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l’Annuaire, publié en 2017, contient quinze contributions de chercheurs
du continent et d’ailleurs. Table of Contents
Acknowledgements/Remerciements Preface Préface Editorial Éditorial
Vulnerability of women in Africa to extrajudicial killings Anyangwe, A
Protecting the African child in a changing climate: are our existing
safeguards adequate? Boshoff, E The relevance of substantive equality in
the African regional human rights system’s jurisprudence to women’s
land and property rights Chekera-Radu, YT Practices and challenges in
implementing women’s right to political participation under the African
Women’s Rights Protocol in Zimbabwe Zvobgo, EF and Dziva, C
Developing norms and standards on maternal mortality in Africa: lessons
from UN human rights bodies Afuluke-Eruchalu, O and Durojaye, E Le
rôle des acteurs nongouvernementaux dans la mobilisation juridique en
faveur du Protocole de Maputo Guignard, L Happy 18th birthday to the
African Children’s Charter: not counting its days but making its days
count Mezmur, BD Monitoring implementation of the decisions and
judgments of the African Commission and Court on Human and Peoples’
Rights Murray, R; Long, D; Ayeni, V; and Somé, A Why should we obey
you? Enhancing implementation of rulings by regional courts NymanMetcalf, K and Papageorgiou, I Contextualising the corporate human
rights responsibility in Africa: a social expectation or legal obligation?
Okoloise, C La promotion de la démocratie et d’un ordre constitutionnel
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de qualité par le système africain des droits fondamentaux: entre acquis
et défis Olinga, AD La jurisprudence de la Cour africaine des droits de
l’homme et des peuples: entre particularisme et universalité Ondo, T
Actualising women’s participation in politics and governance in Africa:
the case of Ghana and Kenya Owiso, R and Sefah, B Article 6 of the
African Women’s Rights Protocol: towards the protection of the rights of
women in polygamous marriages Oyugi, P ‘It is better that ten guilty
persons escape than that one innocent suffer’: the African Court on
Human and Peoples’ Rights and fair trial rights in Tanzania Possi, A Du
‘droit de la force’ à la force du droit: pour la dépénalisation de
l’avortement à Madagascar Rabenoro, M La Cour et la Commission
africaines des droits de l’homme et des peuples: noces constructives ou
cohabitation ombrageuse? Yerima, SZ
United Nations Disarmament Yearbook 2015. Part II - United
Nations Office for Disarmament Affairs 2016-10-03
The United Nations Disarmament Yearbook, volume 40 (Part II): 2015,
with a foreword by the High Representative for Disarmament Affairs,
summarizes developments and trends in 2015 on key issues of
multilateral consideration at the international and regional levels;
reviews the activity of the General Assembly, the Conference on
Disarmament and the Disarmament Commission; and contains a handy
timeline of highlights of multilateral disarmament in 2015.
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